
 

 

 

  

 

Brereton C of E (A) Primary School 
 Newsletter 

 

Spring Term 

Friday 24th March 2017 

Dear Parents, 

 

Easter Egg Raffle 

Our Rose Queen Erika Davenport and her retinue 

held the Easter Egg raffle prize draw in assembly 

on Wednesday. There were lots of winners and 

they managed to raise a fantastic £214.41. Well 

done girls. 

Books 

Mrs Taylor would like to create a display using 

hard backed story books. If you have any hard 

backed story books that you would like to donate 

to school she would be very grateful. She intends 

to hang them so nothing too big or heavy please! 

Spare Uniform 

If you are having a spring clear out and come 

across any spare uniform that you no longer  

require, we would be grateful to have them in our 

spare clothes locker. We especially need tights/

socks, trousers/skirts. Also if you have had to  

borrow any of school’s spare uniform, could you  

please return it. 

Speed 

We have had a report from one of our neighbours 

that there have been several occasions where they 

have witnessed parents from school driving very 

fast down School Lane. There is a 30mph  

restriction from Hazelshaw Farm and it reduces to 

20mph near school. Please kill your speed and  

remember ‘20 is plenty’ 

Parking 

Please park responsibly when coming to and from 

school. We will start naming and shaming if things 

don’t improve! 

 

High Five 

For the last two weeks, teams from KS2 have been 

competing in the HCCS cluster High Five netball 

tournament. Everyone played fantastically against 

some really tough opposition. Well done to all who 

took part and a special thank you to Mrs Thornhill 

for her help and support coaching the netball. 

Spring School Disco 

It is disco night! Get on your 

glad rags out and dancing shoes 

on and get down to the school 

hall for 6.00pm. Refreshments 

will be available. Children must 

be accompanied by an adult. The 

disco will finish at 8.00pm. 

Key Dates 

Monday 27th March - Year 6 Pensarn Residential  

Tuesday 18th April - Year 4 York Residential  

Parents Meeting 

Tuesday 25th April - Year 5 Jodrell Bank 

 

Brereton Bears is always there 

if you need before and after 

school care. Just call in to the 

school office for more details.  

 

 

 
 

 

This week we have chosen to celebrate the school 

kitchen and the staff Mrs Downing and Mrs Salem. 

 

As well as creating delicious and nutritious meals 

every day, this week they achieved  Level 5 Food 

Hygiene Rating. 

 

Super work ladies! 

 

 

 

 

 


